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This is in the same vein, but a
different type of operation: given a
vector of (explanatory) attributes,
crack a new one with. and overlap
(if possible) the one that has the
highest magnitude.Proton NMR

relaxation studies of biochemical
and physiological parameters of

erythrocytes. We have combined a
high performance NMR

spectrometer with a partially
compensated pulsed gradient

cryomagnet to investigate several
biochemical parameters of the

erythrocyte. The NMR instruments
are designed in a compact 'toilet-
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like' arrangement, and simplify
sample manipulation and

automation. NMR is used to measure
the relaxation times of water,
lactate, glucose, and various
membrane constituents. The

methods we describe are highly
sensitive to changes in the

concentrations of these compounds,
due to differences in their NMR

relaxation times. This is illustrated
for spectra of erythrocyte ghosts at
different concentrations of lactate,
glucose and hemoglobin.Q: How to
resize Bootstrap button size based

on the screen resolution? How to get
the size of a Bootstrap button based
on the screen size so that I can put
it in a box Bootstrap: 3.3.6 A: The
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style used by bootstrap is: .btn {
padding: $btn-padding-y $btn-
padding-x; font-size: $font-size-

base; font-weight: $btn-font-weight;
border-radius: $btn-border-radius;
text-transform: uppercase; } You

can do what you want if you change
the padding to your layout: padding:
10px 20px; That is equal to adding a
div between the button and the text

as the one that is commented on
the bootstrap's sources and that
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